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Bulletin Board
Business and Professional Directory
Your Guide to Services Available in Northwest Kansas

Auto Service Repair

Complete
Computer Diagnosis
CAREFUL ATTENTION SETS

OUR SERVICE SHOP
APART FROM OTHERS

~Tune-ups ~Air Conditioner
~Brakes ~Exhaust System
~Shocks ~Radiator Repair

Hot Opportunity

785-877-2115
410 South Street

Call Greg Overlease for all your carpentry needs
•Remodeling •Additions •Custom Cabinets

GIVE YOUR BUSINESS THE ATTENTION IT DESERVES!!
CALL . . .

785-877-3361

Spaces Always
Available:

1” per month — $42.50
2” per month — $76.50

3” — per month — $103.50
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T H E  N O R T O NT H E  N O R T O N

Construction

Construction

Karaoke

OVERLEASE
CONSTRUCTION

Karaoke Explosion
WITH OVER

10,000 SONGS
for Weddings or Parties

785-567-4457

Problem Solved!

MOTOR COMPANY
NORTON—1-800-479-3112 (877-3112)

WALTER

Wouldn’t
Your Ad

Look Great
Here—

Call

877-3361

Norton County Notice of Budget Hearing
Published in The Norton Telegram on Tuesday, August 2, 2005 (1T)

Tower
catches
the wind

Fire department
shows new home

Gale Schulze of Norton says
he’s an old country boy, and he
had always wanted a wooden
windmill, even after he and his
wife Sharon moved into town.

During a conversation with
Jim Plotts of Norcatur, the two
men discovered they had a lot
in common. Mr. Plotts has been
collecting windmill parts for
years. Mr. Schulze wanted one,
so the two struck a deal.

Mr. Plotts estimates it took
him two weeks to completely
restore the original mechanism
and construct the 10-foot diam-
eter head. He made the tower
and head out of redwood. He
hand cut each of the 84 blades
that go into the six sections,
called sails. The whole appara-
tus, counterbalanced by a ce-
ment “football,” stands atop a
19-foot tower.

The windmill, a Monitor
model L, was made by Baker
Manufacturing.

Tuesday morning, Mark
Bailey and his father Gail
Bailey of Bailey Electric,
Norcatur, drilled the holes for
the legs. They used their utility
truck to set the tower and the
head.

Mr. Plotts, with the help of
Mr. Schulze, assembled the
sections of the head while
standing on the four-foot-by-
four-foot platform on top of the
tower. Mr. Schulze tied each
section to a rope, which Mr.
Plotts then pulled to the top and
attached to the head.

The windmill works, but at
the Schulze home it is strictly
decorative. There’s no well to
hook it to.

Gale Schulze (left) and Jim Plotts assembled a windmill in Mr. Schulze’s back yard
Tuesday morning. Mr. Plotts built the tower and restored the entire head of the
old Monitor windmill.                                                                                              — Telegram photo by Carolyn Plotts

By VERONICA MONIER
The Norton Rural Fire Depart-

ment is well on its way to making
itself at home in a new building.

Phillip Loughry, chairman of
Rural Fire District No. 2, said they
purchased the building at 914 N.
State St. in early June for $65,000
after selling its old one to the
Norton County Hospital for
$50,000.

He said the district bought the
new building because it needed
more space and both the hospital
and Gene Carter, who sold the new
building to the district, were will-
ing to work with them.

“We had been looking for a
while,” he said. “We tried to buy a
new building before, but it always
got sold before we could close on
it.

“Gene wanted the fire depart-
ment to have the building and so
he was willing to work with us.
And the hospital wanted the old
building, so they were also willing
to work with us. Both are the rea-
son we were able to get the new
building.”

Loughry said the new building
is 6,920 square feet, a lot more
space that the old buildings’ 2,400
square feet.

In addition to the space, the new
building has three 14-foot doors,
compared to one 10-foot door, and
because of its location, allowing
easy access to both highways.

Before, he said, the fire depart-

ment didn’t have enough height to
get the trucks in and out and all six
trucks had to come out one door.

Also, he said, there is more
space in front of the new building,
so the department can hold train-
ing exercises.

“It just had absolutely every-
thing we needed,” he said.

Mr. Loughry said an open house
was held Saturday morning so
people could come check out the
new facility. With everything else
going on, including Crazy Day
downtown and the county fair, he
said he was happy with the turnout.

Now that it has more space, he
said the department has room for
new equipment. The district has
applied for several grants, hoping
to get a new pumper truck and
grass rig.

The fire district covers eight
townships, mainly in the center
part of the county.

 The Almena district covers
eastern Norton County and the
Lenora district takes care of the
west, he said.

Steve Otter is the fire chief and
Ed Witt is the assistant fire chief.

Other board members are Sec-
retary Chuck Ankenman, Trea-
surer Chris Harting, Dwight
Sprigg, Steve Persinger, Steve
Washburn, Brandon Schultz,
Dave Maddy and Gale Schulze.

The fire district was organized
in 1969 and originally covered
five townships.

Big load to travel
on county’s roads

PUBLIC NOTICEPUBLIC NOTICELarned man
dies in wreck
near Logan

By CYNTHIA HAYNES
While the county doesn’t know

when or what will be moving,
Road and Bridge Supervisor Tom
Brannan said some time this
month something big is heading
from Nebraska through Norton
County and into Decatur County
on its way to Colorado.

Mr. Brannan told the county
commissioners on Monday that he
has been notified by a company
out of Alberta, Canada, that it will
be moving a “superload” over the
county’s roads sometime this
month.

Mr. Brannan said the load will
be over 216 feet long and 20 feet
wide and weigh about 246 tons.

The load will be balanced be-
tween trailers in such a way that
one will be pulling and one push-
ing, he said.

Mr. Brannan said he has figured
out a route over the roads that will
not require the load to go over any
county bridges although it will re-
quire a lot of turns.

“It’s impressive to see some-
thing like this coming through,” he
said. “They go around corners like
a snake.”

The load will need a county per-
mit, which County Clerk Robert
Wyatt said has not been requested
yet.

“When we have a date we’ll an-
nounce it because it will be inter-
esting to see it coming through,”
Mr. Brannan said.

In other business, the commis-
sioners:

• Talked to Pat Cox of the
county’s engineering firm, BG
Consultants, about a test the state
is requiring on the bottom of the
new landfill pit. Mr. Cox said that
BG will be doing the test within the
next couple of days. After that the
state should give the authorization
for the county to open the new
landfill.

• Discussed the county’s ex-
pense in unattended deaths, such
as suicides, which include both the
coroner and autopsies in many
cases.

• Held a 15-minute closed ses-
sion with Mr. Brannan, a 20-
minute closed session with Solid
Waste Supervisor Curt Archibald
and 10 minutes with Mr. Wyatt on
non-elected personnel.

• Heard from Assistant Ambu-
lance Director Ruth Schillig that
the service received about 200
more surveys during the fair and
emergency personnel will now be
going door-to-door to pick up the
rest of the needed information —
about 400 more surveys.

A 22-year-old Larned man was
killed in a car accident Saturday
near Logan.

At about 7:34 p.m., Nicholas
Paul Niemeyer was driving his
2003 Ford Mustang Mach 1 east
on K-9, when he lost control and
flipped the vehicle, said a report
from the Phillips County Sheriff’s
Office.

Phillips County emergency per-
sonnel responded to the accident.

Mr. Niemeyer was taken to the
Phillips County Hospital, where
he was later pronounced dead.


